
HAMMOND MIDDLE SCHOOL

2019 - 2020 Supply List

ITEM Grade 6 Grade 7  Grade 8

3-Ring Binder one 3" or two 1" one 3" or two 1" one 3" binder

1” binders (poly or other) 1 2 -

Dividers (plastic recommended) (2) 8-pack (2) 8-pack (2) 8-pack

1-Subject Spiral Notebook - 1 1

3-Subject Spiral Notebook - 1 -

Marble Composition Books 2 2 1

Pocket Folders  (plastic recommended) 4 5
1 with brads                  

8 with holes

Red Pen  1 per quarter 1 per quarter none

zippered pencil pouch 1 1 1

Highlighters 4 (different colors) 4 (different colors)4 (different colors)

Ruler 1 1 1

Protractor - - 1

Compass - - 1

Scissors 1 1 1

Set of Colored Pencils 1 1 1

3 x 5 Index Cards – 100/pk 3 packs - 2 packs

3 x 3 Sticky Notes – 100/pk 1 pack 1 pack 1 pack

1 USB Flash Drive (minimum 2 GB) 1 - -

paper reinforcements - 1 pack -

A constant supply of the following items are needed for all grades:

Loose Leaf Paper  

Black or Blue Pens 

#2 Pencils 

Glue Stick 

Parents: Throughout the year, your child’s teacher(s) will identify items for donation that will be 

appreciated. Tissues and hand sanitizer for classroom use are always needed and appreciated. If you 

would like to donate these, please send them in to the Main Office. Thank you.

The TI-84 Plus Silver Edition Graphing Calculator will be used regularly in your child’s class. Graphing 

calculators are an important technology used in Howard County mathematics courses beginning with pre-

algebra and extending through the end of the mathematics course sequence. Although students will be 

provided with a graphing calculator for use in school and have the ability to borrow one for out of school 

use, students are best served by having a personal calculator and becoming very familiar with how it is 

used to address a number of different type of mathematics problems. (Parents who wish to purchase an 

upgraded calculator that will be suitable for high school and for college engineering classes may 

purchase the TI-Inspire.)

Student Planners will be provided by the school.              

There is a $3.00 charge for a replacement planner.

  


